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MADISON - LWVWI filed necessary papers to join the lawsuit to prevent Wisconsin voters
from being removed from the registration lists
due  to the process of identifying voters for removal is erroneous. LWVWI  supports efforts to
keep the state's voter rolls updated and accurate,  and believes removing people from the voter
rolls should only be done  with reliable information. In an effort to protect voters, LWVWI has 
filed a motion to intervene to stop Wisconsin Institute for Law and  Liberty forcing the Wisconsin
Election Commission to remove voters from  the rolls. You can read more about the legal action
and link to legal  documents through
the LWVWI website
. 

We need your help.

 The League's attorneys are asking to see if  we can find anyone who has been mailed the
ERIC "mover" notice this  fall. (See image below.)  They were mailed out in October, but may
have  arrived at different times. If you have received this notice in the mail  this fall, please call
Jon Sherman at Fair Elections Center  immediately. His number is 202-248-5346, and his email
is  jsherman@fairelectionscenter.org .  This is *time-sensitive* as our attorneys are trying
to file something today or tomorrow in state court. If
you received an ERIC notice this fall, please call Jon as soon as you see this email.
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https://lwvwi.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=28ea86dd7c46f5cfdcf3e4a00&amp;id=8995f09b5f&amp;e=795f814ef7
https://lwvwi.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=28ea86dd7c46f5cfdcf3e4a00&amp;id=8995f09b5f&amp;e=795f814ef7
https://lwvwi.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=28ea86dd7c46f5cfdcf3e4a00&amp;id=841a6a9a38&amp;e=795f814ef7
mailto:jsherman@fairelectionscenter.org
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